## **Student and Campus Life Committee**

Report to UA Faculty Senate of November 1	6,	2000	meeting
---	----	------	---------

The committee received a revised policy from the Office of Student Affairs on chalking. This policy provides guidelines about where students and organizations can write on walks and other areas. It limits these activities to areas where the chalk can be washed off by rain or is easily removed.

The committee discussed additional concerns about enforcement of drinking policies. It decided to collect additional data on student drinking problems and monitoring of student functions.

Posted 11/20/00